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Thank you for contacting the PhD Academy. This is an automated confirmation
that your enquiry has been received.

The PhD Academy will respond to queries as quickly as possible and in no longer
than five working days. With this in mind please do not re-send your query and
please be assured by this message that we have received your enquiry.

Further details about the teams in the LSE PhD Academy can be found on
our web pages.

Best Wishes,

PhD Academy team

…………………………………………………………..

We would like to use this opportunity to remind you of LSE’s Student Wellbeing
Service dedicated to helping you improve your wellbeing whilst studying.  We offer
a wide range of support services including a counselling drop in service, (Monday
to Friday at 3pm).  There is no need to make an appointment for the drop in,
please come to the fourth floor of Pethick-Lawrence House (PEL 4.02) at 2.45pm
to ensure you will be seen. More information on all our services can be found at
our webpages.

 ______________________________________________
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Your enquiry: FW: Dissertation-gate: Tsai accuser publishes president's student
record on Facebook

All,

To be aware.

I understand that the student record actually went to Tsai’s office –who published
the material - and  is just using this information.
https://www.taiwannews.com.tw/en/news/3791991

Separately, I think we need to put a catch-all statement on our website, as this is
becoming a waste of everyone’s time.

I’ll draft something up today.

Best wishes,

Danny




